
From: Nick Smith
Sent: 29 November 2007 16:58
To: Alan Coyle

Cc: Alan Squair
Subject: RE: Directors Briefing Note 28-11-07.doc

certainly hits the highlights! I think my understanding of SDS and the consents/approvals issue is
correct, but Duncan should check this.

5.4 needs checked for date and what "R" is. Risk I assume.

Will there be a conclusion asking for guidance or indicating whether the Dec report should be
delayed.

Colin and Alan will no doubt respond with more guidance/views if they have any

See you Tuesday.

Kind regards

Nick

Nick Smith
Senior Solicitor
Legal Services Division
City of Edinburgh Council
City Chambers
High Street
Edinburgh EH1 1YJ

(t) 0131
(f) 0131

From: Alan Coyle
Sent: 29 November 2007 16:45
To: Nick Smith
Subject: Directors Briefing Note 28-11-07.doc
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